
Dear Grace Family, 

As of Tuesday, March 17th Grace was closed for in-person worship and                       

activities until further notice.  I will be at the church for Wednesday                   

Lenten and Sunday worship services recorded and uploaded to our 

YouTube page https://www.youtube.com/user/gracelutheranpa and or Live 

on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/GELCPA/.  Pastor Todd Smith will 

also be going Live on Facebook with our Wednesday Lenten Sermons!   

Joe Forman will continue going Live @6:25p on Wednesday evenings                     

from home, join him on the church’s Facebook page, like and share so                  

others can join in! You can find videos on our website: gracelutheranpa.org 

by clicking on the Sermons box.  Videos will also be shared on our                   

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/GELCPA/ , like and share so others 

can join in! 

Many of you are concerned for our neighbors and folks who may need our 

help so we will be forwarding an updated copy of our directory in the hopes 

that you will prayerfully go over it and call individuals who may need our 

help.  May the Lord direct us to connect with others and please contact me 

or share information with me if I can help 724-601-1414.    

God Bless, 

Pastor  
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